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Notify Distributors and 

Field

7/1/2021Product 

Discontinuation

PS - Power 

Supplies

CMU

Phoenix Contact's factory has announced the following product(s) is going to be discontinued.  Existing specifications will 

be met or exceeded.  Technical support of the discontinued product will continue , as required.  Please review and 

acknowledge this document and take the appropriate action with respect to your existing inventory and ordering replacement 

parts.

  Description for Product Discontinuation

Purpose of change:

Discontinuation of the Phoenix Contact UPS-BAT... with 3.4Ah battery.  This is due to the announcement by Panasonic to 

cease production of this battery.  The change of capacity for 3.4Ah to 4.0 Ah does not effectively change the estimated hold 

up times that are shown in the product literature.  There is no change in form or fit between the two products.  The new 

item is a direct replacement.

Detailed Description of the change:

Successor item 1274117 UPS-BAT/PB/24DC/4Ah includes, battery type HR4.2-12FR

New replacement battery kit for above battery: 1283116 UPS-BAT-KIT/PB/2X12/4AH includes, battery type HR4.2-12FR

Identifying Characteristics:

New Order Number (1274117) and Designation (UPS-BAT/PB/24DC/4Ah)

Begin shipping: 8/2021

New Order Number (1283116) and Designation (UPS-BAT-KIT/PB/2X12/4Ah)

Begin shipping: 9/2021

Availability of existing items:

Phoenix Contact USA maintains the ability to produce and deliver the original 3.4Ah (2320306) battery for most of the 

existing orders.  Orders that cannot be filled with 2320306, the new item ( 1274117) will be substituted.

Replacement battery kit 2908233 will continue to ship until inventory is exhausted.

Additional Notes:

The change in battery manufacturer and slight change in capacity does not neccessitate any programing changes for any 

attached UPS modules.  The standard battery replacement process resets the UPS to see the new battery module.

The new 4.0Ah replacement battery kit cannot be used as a replacement for any 3.4Ah batteries currently installed in 

applications.  Once a 3.4Ah battery requires replacement, a one-time full battery replacement is required to the new 4.0Ah 

assembly.

  Stock Status

Can existing stock still be used?

Is mixture of stock acceptable?

  Transaction Dates

Last Buy from Phoenix Contact:

Last Scheduled Ship from Phoenix Contact:

6/30/2021
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Should you have any issues with the timeline or content of this product discontinuation, please contact Phoenix Contact 

using the information below.  Customers should acknowledge receipt of the PDN within 30 days of delivery of the PDN; 

provided, however, that the failure to acknowledge receipt does not affect the product discontinuation or the effective date 

thereof.

Contact Info:

Thank you,

Mike Garrick

Prod Mkt Mgr Power Sol

kallwine@phoenixcontact.com

Ken Allwine
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Type DescriptionReplacement Part #Type DescriptionDiscontinued Part #

2320306 1274117UPS-BAT/VRLA/24DC/3.4AH UPS-BAT/PB/24DC/4AH

2908233 UPS-BAT-KIT-VRLA 2X12V/3,4AH
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